
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Date: - 11/01/2021 

 
Notice 

 
As decided in the staff meeting, held on 11/01/2021, it was decided to form Internal Complaint 

Committee for MBA students of K.Y.D.S.C. T’s Institute of Management and Science, Sakegaon for the 

year 2020-2021. 

 
Internal Complaint Committee 

 
 

Chairman : - Prof. Pratik P. Randive 

Member : - Prof. Shekhar D. Mahajan 

 

Student Representatives: -  

1. Ojha Megha Ramkumar 

2. Joshi Vaibhav Nandkumar 

3. Nemade Dimple Rajendra 

4. Patil Priyanka Sunil 

 

 

 

 

  



 

2020-21 

Institute of Management and Science Sakegaon, Bhusawal 

Circular 

 

All the members of Internal Complaint Committee are requested to attend the meeting on 11/01/2021 at 4 
pm. Please assemble in committee room. 

 

Sr. No. Name Designation 

1. Prof. Pratik P. Ranadive Chairman 

2. Prof. Shekhar D. Mahajan Member 

3. Ojha Megha Ramkumar Student Representative 
4. Joshi Vaibhav Nandkumar Student Representative 
5. Nemade Dimple Rajendra Student Representative 
6. Patil Priyanka Sunil Student Representative 

 

The agenda of the meeting 

 Awareness Programmes for both girls and boys.  
 Other issues like gender sensitization 

 

Minutes of the Meetings held on 11/01/2021 at 4.00 pm in the committee room 

 

Chairperson welcomed all the participants. 

Prof. Pratik P. Ranadive expressed that there is a smooth and friendly relationship among boys and girls 
in international women’s day celebration of 2021. She also stated that, a large number of boys and girls 
were involved in the run for cause " Towards the world of equals". during orange day celebrations and 
there were campaigns on women safety. The chairperson appreciated and congratulated all the members 
for involving both boys and girls in the both the orange Day celebrations and international women's day 
celebration organized by the women’s cell. 

Prof. Shekhar D. Mahajan suggested that Bhavya-the women’s cell should take initiative in organizing 
programmes involving both boys and girls and there should be a series of activities that emphasizes on 
gender equality and gender sensitization.  

The meeting ended at 4.45 pm as there were no other points for discussion. 


